
 
 

                
 

Attention: Members Taking a Brand-Name Medication! 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Member, 

 

As your Prescription Benefit Manager, VerusRx would like to inform you of an additional benefit added to 

your pharmacy benefits. VerusRx and LifeCare 2.0 have partnered together to bring you cost-saving 

opportunities on your brand-name medications through CANPath, our Canadian Pharmacy Program. 

Just a few of the benefits to using the CANPath Program are: 

 90-Day Supplies       Shipped Directly to You 

 $0.00 Copayment 

 Significant Cost-Savings to Your Plan 

Please note that generic medications are not applicable for this cost-saving opportunity. If you are taking 

a brand-name* medication and would be interested in no longer paying out of pocket for your 

medication, please contact VerusPath at +1-800-838-0007 and request to speak with a VerusPath Patient 

Advocate. We will work directly with your provider to have a new prescription sent to our Canadian 

Pharmacy Partner. 

If you have additional questions about the CANPath Program, or any other aspects of your pharmacy 

benefits, please call (1-800-838-0007) or email (CustomerService@Verus-Rx.com) VerusRx. Our Patient 

Advocates are available Monday through Friday, from 9:00AM until 5:00PM CST. 

 

Sincerely, 

VerusRx 

 

 

*To confirm if your medication is classified as a “brand-name” product, please visit our website to view your formulary details. 


